
>

X

@
GULF STATES UTILITIES COJ%fPANY

POST O F FIC E BOX 2951 BEAUMONT. TEXAS 77704*

AAEA CODE 409 938-86 31

e

January 10, 1985
RBG 19857
File Nos. G9.5, G9.25.1.1

Mr. Robert D. Martin, Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV, Office of Inspection and Enforcement
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000 hhb

d- Arlington, Texas 76011

Dear Mr. Martin:
'
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-River Bend Station Unit 1
'

Docket No. 50-458
Final Report /DR-173

Gulf-States Utilities Company har completed its evaluation of DR-173
concerning the shop radiographs:for welds on the main steam pipe elbows
supplied by General Electric Company. The welds were're-radiographed
after the weld ripple had been ground, and a review of the new
radiographs revealed ao discrepancy in the film. GSU has therefore
determined this condition does not meet the reporting requirements of
10CFR50.55(e).

Sincerely,
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8501240616 850110 M . E. BookerDR ADOCK 05000458 Manager-Engineering,

PDR Nuclear Fuels & Licensing
River Bend Nuclear Group.
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cc: Director of Inspection & Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Ccamission
Washington, D. C. 20555
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NRC Resident Inspector-Site
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